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Just a short report from the 16th Classics on the Common event at 
Harpenden last night. It was wet, very wet. But at one point there were 
five V8 Register members gathered around John Bolt's car (RV8 
Nightfire Red 1228) enjoying the event and managing to keep dry for at 
least part of the time. 
  
The turn out was very good but people soon left when it became 
apparent that the Almighty had other plans for the weather.  
  
Again some very unusual cars were there including two Morris 12/4 
"Heavies" which, it transpired, were very close on the production line to 
one another. A Talbot Tagora was there too, one of only five left in the 
UK. 
 
This evening event on the Green at Harpenden has become 
increasingly popular over the years – but this one suffered badly with 
heavy rain for much of the evening. John Bolt was determined to enjoy 
his picnic supper! 
 


